ARNPRIOR PUBLIC LIBRARY 🔷



NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2021



Monday to Wednesday Thursday to Friday Saturday

Noon - 7pm

10am - 5pm

10am - 2pm



CLOSED

Thursday November 11 in observance of Remembrance Day

The library will continue to offer free printing of COVID related needs. Since mid September, library staff have laminated more than 4000 pocket sized Vaccine Receipts. The fee for reducing and laminating the QR code is \$3 and we will continue to provide the service throughout the fall.

We're looking forward to the launch of the Arnprior 10 Book Club. In fact, there was enough interest to organize two clubs which will



get underway this month. Plans are underway to invite James Ruffan to the December meeting as both groups discuss his book Ice Walker.

Every week the library adds new titles to our collection. You can see the new acquisitions in our online catalogue kiosk and reserve your next great read. To log into your account, you'll need your library card number and password. Visit our Help page for additional information.



NEW!

Your library card also provides you with a variety of online

services including streaming, eBooks and eAudio titles.

This month we are adding a new platform featuring French resources. Nearly 10,000 titles have been added to Cantook Station available on our virtual library.

There are adult and children's books. Grab your library card and enjoy!



Congratulations to all the Ontario Public Library Week prize winners and to the participants in our first annual Pumpkin Smash who left with some fun treat packs!



News from the Youth Services Department

Friday morning story time is moving indoors!!!

This is a special time for toddlers and preschoolers. We share stories, songs, finger plays and provide each child with a take-away craft activity! Visit us at the circulation desk to register for the month of November. Spaces are limited and the adults attending with children will require proof of vaccination. We can't wait to see you!

Baby Rhyme Time registration has filled for both Wednesday and the add-on sessions on Mondays.



If you would like to add your name to the waiting list, please email Carolyn - youth@arnpriorlibrary.ca.



Participants in the Library Quest program are having a blast at our Monday after school program. If you're interested in receiving information about this program for 2022, email Carolyn.

Again this season, we're busy wrapping bundles of books for our annual Festive Book Bundle program - helping you countdown to the holidays with a little help from the library. To sign up for this fun-filled program you will need a current library card. Registration will open in early November and bundles can be signed out in time for December 1st. Watch our social media feeds and website for updates.

If you have extra Christmas wrap to donate, please email us!

